
City of Rock Rapids    
411 First Avenue, Rock Rapids, IA 51246, Tel 712-472-2553, city@rockrapids.net 

 
 

 

February 26, 2025 

 

 

Re:  Highway 9/75 Dept. of Transportation sidewalk project 

 

  

The Iowa Department of Transportation is investing in Rock Rapids with upcoming sidewalk 

improvements along Highway 9 and 75 in 2026. These upgrades will not only enhance 

accessibility by meeting ADA guidelines but also improve the overall streetscape.  

 

JCG Land Services has been contracted by the IDOT to go door to door to share the scope of the 

project and how it will impact your property. They will have a set of plans to share and will ask 

for you to sign a purchase agreement for temporary easement. 

 

Please contact Micah Freese at 712-472-2553 or email city@rockrapids.net if you have 

questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Micah Freese 
 

Micah Freese 

Chief Operations Officer 

Economic Development Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 
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